
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 07 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/56/95  

  

 

05 March 2024 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Notice to Mariners No 05 of 2024 - re - Ricasoli Breakwater Head, 

Entrance to Valletta Harbour – UNLIT 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Charts 177 – Valletta Harbours  

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Ricasoli 

Breakwater Head at the entrance of the Grand Harbour, flashing quick red (Q.R.), in the 

following position: 

   

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

35° 53’.960   014° 31’.378 

 

mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 05 of 2024, has been Re-Lit and is functioning 

properly. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 05 of 2024 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


